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How can parents consult with the school if they have any problems or 
queries? 
The initial contact for concerns should be via your child’s class teacher. This is 
best achieved in a pre-arranged meeting. In other instances you can contact the 
school office to arrange a meeting with the SENCO. If queries cannot be 
answered immediately a meeting will be arranged in order to discuss concerns 
and decide on further action if required. 
 


